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October 18, 2018 

Fred  F. Wilson 

Way Up High Mining Company, LLC 

95 Nettle Creek Road  

Carbondale, CO  81623 

 

RE:  Digging the Blues Lode, Permit # M-2015-009, Board Agenda Item Withdrawn 

Mr. Wilson: 

On August 27, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) mailed a letter to you 
providing notice of a Mined Land Reclamation Board (Board) hearing for consideration of a 
possible violation for failure to submit your annual report and associated fee for the above 
referenced site. This agenda item was scheduled for consideration at the December 12-13, 2018 
Board hearing. On October 18, 2018 the Division received your annual report and fee. Therefore, 
this possible violation is considered resolved and the issue has been removed from the Board 
Hearing agenda.   

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
101 South 3rd, Suite 301 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
Phone: (970) 243-6299 
dustin.czapla@state.co.us 
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